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Moon’s Moat First School

www.moonsmoat.wores.sch.uk

01527 61498

Dear Parents

We have an exciting half term ahead of us including Christmas parties,
Reception’s Christmas Performance and a Christmas raffle.

Reception will also be visiting the Enchanted Christmas Kingdom at Hatton
Adventure World. We would be grateful for parental contributions towards
this trip. School is already subsidising the visit to make it more affordable for
parents and if we don’t get enough contributions then trips like this will not
be able to go ahead.

Please remember to check book bags, emails, our website and Facebook page
regularly so you don’t miss out on any information about all our activities in
school.

Thank you for all your support.
Mrs. S. Fisher

Headteacher

Reporting Absence

If your child is absent from school please contact the school office either by

telephone or via the ‘contact us’ tab on our website on the first day of absence.

Please state exactly why your child is off (not just ‘unwell’). Many thanks.

Nuts and Dietary Needs

We are a nut free school as we have children in school with nut allergies. Please

ensure you don’t send anything into school which has nuts in it (including
chocolate/nut spread). If your child has a food allergy or dietary requirement
please ensure you let the school office know. Many thanks.

#HelloYellow non uniform day

Thank you very much for all your donations. Our final total for the Young Minds

Charity was over £120!
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Upcoming Events

November 16
Book Fair-please come along and choose a
book with your child(ren)

December 5
Reception Christmas Performance
9.15am and 2.15pm

December 6
Coffee Day-please come along and enjoy a
drink and cake/biscuit with your child(ren)

December 07
Year 4 Egyptian Workshop

December 9
Christmas Jumper Day
Nursery event and party

December 12
Reception Christmas Party

December 13
Year 3 Christmas Party

December 14
Year 1 & 2 Christmas Party
Reception visit to Hatton Adventure World

December 15
Year 4 Christmas Party

December 16
Carol Service (in school, children only)
Break up for Christmas




PAN Consultation

A reminder that the closing date for the Published Admission Number consultation is 28" November 2022.
General Reminders

Please remember that vaping is not allowed on school grounds.

Please do not bring dogs into the school playgrounds, even if you are carrying them.

We have had complaints from local residents about the speed of some drivers entering and leaving Cleeve Close, please
drive slowly.

Thank you for your co-operation.
Poppies

Poppies will be on sale in school again this week. Please send your child in with some change if they would like to buy
one.

Our Value for November is Peace

St Leonard's Church
Christmas Festival H

Save the Date!

Fo include stalls, activities,
Christmas Carols, Father Christmas

& lots of fun!
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